
Wednesday

Friday

Gr. 5/6 Hockey Academy 
PARENT/TEACHER

INTERVIEWS - WEDNESDAY,
APRIL 24TH & THURSDAY,

APRIL 25th
Please book your child/ren’s
Parent/Teacher Interview on-
line on the Centennial School
website.  Click on “BOOKINGS”
at the top of the page and
follow the instructions.  You
will also receive a confirmation
email of your appointment
time and date.  Call the office
should you require help.  

Thursday
Pizza Day (orders in by 9:15 )

End of Quarter 3 for Report cards

Tuesday

Monday

Happening this Week: 04/15/2024

CENTENNIAL SCHOOLCENTENNIAL SCHOOL
Centennial_SchoolWRPS Centennial School ce@wrps11.ca

(780) 352-5088CentennialSchool.ca

Follow us on Instagram

Parent Council Meeting - 6:30 pm

Elder Lance Scout Visiting Centennial 

Horses of Hope - 12:15 pick up

Gr. 5/6 Hockey Academy 
Kindergarten & Gr 3 - Telus field trip
Kindergarten Registration for 2024/25
from 4:30 - 6:00 pm

REENROLLMENT
FORMS 2024-2025

Please fill out your child/ren’s reenrollment
form for the 2024-2025 school year.  This
form confirms their registration for the
upcoming school year.  If your student is
not returning, please indicate that on the
form.  Come into the school if you require
help or need to use the office chromebook. 
Your cooperation is greatly appreciated. 
Thank you to all parents who have filled out
the form already. 



 Upcoming events: 

April 24 & 25 - Parent/Teacher Interviews

April 24 - Grade 6 shots - AM

April 22 -25   -  Book Fair 

April 25 - Gr 2 Kiwanis Music Festival

On Thursday, April 18th, our
Kindergarten & Grade 3
classes will be going to the
Telus World of Science. 
Please log into your Parent
PowerSchool account to
sign your student’s
permission form and submit
payment.  Students must
have a signed permission
form to be able to go on
the field trip.

KINDERGARTEN & GRADE 3
FIELD TRIPS - APRIL 18TH

WELCOME TO THE JUNGLE

cENTENNIAL bOOKFAIR aPRIL 22 - 25

April 26 - No School - PD Day
May 1 - Alberta Musical Theatre
presents “Cinderella”





Upcoming Event
April 19th

Lance Scout - One Drum Teachings

Indigenous Ways of Knowing are explored and

embraced in this project which highlights the

worldviews and understandings of Indigenous peoples

on Turtle Island. Students gain an understanding of

their own lived experiences through self-exploratory

discussions and creative, practical and collaborative

assignments that reflect the student’s heritage. Taught

in a traditional circle space reflecting the earth, stars,

moons and our life cycle promoting equality and

belonging.

We are delighted to announce a partnership with Lance
Scout, Elder and member of the Kainai Nation, with strong

connections to the Blackfoot Confederacy. Lance is a
community and cultural knowledge advocate who has
dedicated both his professional and personal life to

compassion and reclamation, sharing true histories, and
walking with educators and service providers to release the

cycle of adversity and to enter the circle of healing. 

Our first lesson is “The Sacred Breath” with the guiding
questions of ‘Who is Creator? What is Creation?’

Families are encouraged to ask their child what they
learned on April 19th!! 



Wellness &Wellness &
CommunityCommunity
ResourcesResources

Resources in Edmonton 



What are we asking from students? 

2x/year survey (~20 minutes) 
o Social emotional wellbeing 
o School climate 
o Resilience 

Access to reading screeners your child 
completed at school. 

What is this study about? 

The ISSP is an early intervention and prevention initiative that is intended to 
provide essential services to address a variety of needs in diverse elementary 
schools. It aims to provide wraparound school supports which may include a 
positive police presence, on-site mental health worker, physical education 
teacher, social, access to a health clinician, breakfast and lunch programs, 
and after-school programs. We want to evaluate how well this program is 
working and we are asking you to help us by taking part in this study. 

 
The University of Calgary Conjoint Faculties Research Ethics Board has approved this study (REB22-1756). 

Friendly reminder to all parents that the second
round of student surveys for our Integrated School

Supports Program (ISSP) will begin in May.

Are there any risks to
participating? 

Minimal risk; possibly 
mild fatigue or emotional 
stress from completing 
surveys. 

What are the benefits of participating? 
• Understanding how well this program is

serving your child’s school. 

• Having a voice in the programming as the  

information collected  about the program

will be used to inform future  improvements. 

Dear Parents,
For those who have previously consented for your child to complete surveys for
the ISSP program. This is a friendly reminder that your child will be completing

the survey (e.g., social emotional wellbeing, school climate, and resilience) in the
next two weeks. 

Please remember that your child’s participation in this questionnaire is
completely voluntary. Even though you had originally consented that your child
participates, you may withdraw your consent at any time up to two weeks after

completing the survey each time. Your child may also decline to participate or to
answer any or all of the questions. 

We would also like to remind you of who to contact if you would like your child to
stop participating in the study:

Dr. Gabrielle Wilcox, PsyD 
School & Applied Child Psychology  

Werklund School of Education 
403.220.2534|gwilcox@ucalgary.ca  

Sincerely,
The ISSP Research Team


